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Washington State
Health Care AUthority
Medicaid

Provider Notice 13-114
Dear Provider,

Effective for dates of service on and after January 1, 2014, the Medicaid Program of the Health Care Authority (the agency) will update the School-Based Health Care
Services for Children in Special Education Medicaid Provider Guide to:

1. Include links to wahealthpathfinder.

2. Clarify that school districts’ qualified health care providers must be enrolled with the Medicaid agency.

3. Clarify that a supervising therapist must see the child face-to-face at the beginning of services and at least once more during the school year.
4. Add details about covered nursing services.

5. Delete CPT code 92506 and replace it with CPT codes 92521, 92522, 92523, and 92524.

6. Deleted the school district requirement related to prior, informal, written notification for parents or guardians.

7. Make minor changes throughout the document.

For more details, see the School-Based Health Care Services for Children in Special Education Medicaid Provider Guide.

Note: The updated fee schedule may not be available until January 1, 2014, so check the agency’s website often until the fee schedule you are looking for
appears.

CPT Copyright 2013 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT is a registered trademark of the American Medical Association.

MP/AL

Provider Publications Team
Medicaid Program

Health Care Authority

NOTE: Please do not reply directly to this Listserv message. If you have feedback or questions, please visit the HCA website at
http://www.hca.wa.gov/medicaid/Pages/contact.aspx. That way your message can be delivered to the appropriate staff.

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, proprietary and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone
other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination, copying, retention or use of this message or its contents (including any attachments) by persons other than the intended
recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or telephone and permanently delete all copies
of this message and any attachments. Thank you for your cooperation.
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